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Oregon's Vote by Mail is safe, secure and accessible to all.  No need to worry about 

the weather effecting the vote, and we have major weather here in Oregon in the 

month of November.  No need to stand in long lines with our current system.  Do not 

let fear mongering about voter fraud, which is virtually non existent in our beautiful 

Oregon, change a wonderful system to practice our democracy by voting. 


